
Keep Louisiana Beautiful, in partnership with Coca-Cola and Osprey Initiative, is excited to
offer recycling in 12 parishes for Love the Boot Week, April 20-28, 2024! If your litter
cleanup event is located in one of the eligible parishes listed below and you are interested
in participating, the process is simple. Recycling bags will be shipped to you after
registering for the event. During the cleanup, your volunteers will collect #1 plastic bottles
and aluminum cans and place them in the recycling bags, separate from litter bags. Osprey
will pick these bags up after your cleanup is completed, sort the material, and deliver it to a
recycling facility! Osprey will coordinate with you prior to the cleanup to establish a pickup
time and will host online training sessions to answer any questions you may have!

Eligible parishes: Ascension, East Baton Rouge, Jefferson, Livingston, Orleans,
Plaquemines, St. Bernard, St. Charles, St. James, St. John, St. Tammany, Tangipahoa

In addition, there will be a drop off site at the West Monroe Recycling Center for Love the
Boot Week events in Ouachita Parish. Address: 409 Lincoln St., West Monroe 71291.
Groups in this parish will be responsible for dropping off their #1 plastic bottles and
aluminum cans for Osprey to then sort.

RECYCLING INFO 

*** NO GLASS ALLOWED***

 AT YOUR SITE:
Instruct volunteers to use the designated trash bag to pick up litter.
Instruct volunteers to use the blue bag to collect recyclables.
 When recyclables are turned in to you, keep them in an area separate from trash
and an Osprey team member will be by to pick them up! 

PROJECT OVERVIEW:

Questions about recycling can be 
directed to ellie.mallon@osprey.world 


